
Tuesday 4th February 

HHKids Y5/6 Parent and Carer infor-

mation event  about upcoming pu-

berty lessons 2-3pm  

Wednesday 5th February 

HHKids Y5 and Y6 Puberty lessons  

Y1 Phonics Screening check parent 

and carer information meeting 5pm  

Thursday 6th February  

Y1 Adlington Library visit 

Friday 7th February  

Dress to Express £1 donation  

NSPCC Number Day activities  

Tuesday 11th February  

Year 5 Farm Trip  

Y6 Puberty sessions 

Wednesday 12th February  

Y6 Puberty sessions 

Y2 SAT’s parent and carer infor-

mation event 5pm  

Thursday 13th February  

Science Dome in school  

School Disco 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It’s been another busy and engaging week in school. Our Year 5 children thoroughly enjoyed their 

trip to Chill Factore and were a credit to their families with their behaviour and attitudes to trying 

something new and different. Staff were incredibly proud of the children and we received lots of 

positive comments.  

Hedgehog Houses 

In and around our school we are lucky to have hedgehogs. 

Unfortunately, they are on the IUCN vulnerable list and 

could become an endangered species. We are looking for 

any of our school community who would like to build or 

donate hedgehog houses for our school grounds to help 

protect them. Please pass any hedgehog houses into the 

school office.  

Adlington Library Gardening Club  

It takes place alternate Mondays 3.30-4.30pm with the next one next Monday 3rd February.  LCC 

Events  This is run by the Friends of Adlington Library, is free of charge and open to all ages.  We are 

hoping to grow herbs and vegetables as well as flowers and learn about all aspects of gardening. 

Thank you for your continued support and please remember to get in touch if you need any support 

or guidance with anything.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Burger  

February 3rd 2025 

Reception 86% 

Year 1 99% 

Year 2 94% 

Year 3 90% 

Year 4 99% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 95% 

https://events.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/event-details?eventid=1538763
https://events.apps.lancashire.gov.uk/w/webpage/event-details?eventid=1538763


February 3rd 2025 

School governors give their time, energy, and expertise to help schools 

thrive. National School Governors’ Awareness Day (NSGAD) is an op-

portunity to recognise their impact, celebrate their commitment, and 

highlight the vital role they play in shaping education. This year Na-

tional School Governors Awareness Day takes place on Thursday 

13th February.  

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our amazing govern-

ing body for their support in ensuring St. Paul’s is the best school for 

our children to attend. They do an incredible job and we are very lucky 

to have such a strong and passionate team of people behind our 

amazing school. 

THANK YOU!  

There are currently 20,000 vacancies on school boards nationwide and 

the education charity Governors for Schools help to find and support 

people are needed to take on the role. If you’re interested in making a 

difference to the educational experiences of children and young peo-

ple, you can find out more here: Become a school governor - Gover-

nors for Schools  

In addition to our Local Governing Body, we also have a team of Direc-

tors and Trustees who, as their role within The Learning Together 

Trust, give their time and expertise to enable our school to thrive. 

https://governorsforschools.org.uk/become-a-school-governor/
https://governorsforschools.org.uk/become-a-school-governor/

